Dear colleague,

We've been working hard at the Adventist Discovery Centre preparing for a fruitful relaunch. While continuing to engage directly with our ADC and FreeBible students, we are also ready to **partner with you** to support your local or union wide missionary initiatives within the British Isles.

ADC 2022 brings a refreshed online presence (websites, platform), new or redesigned courses along with other resources in different formats, connections with other ministries, and new methods of advertising. All of these will be introduced, step by step, in our monthly newsletters.

This is why you're hearing from us in a personal message, coming from fellow workers in God's field. We want you know that **you have a partner in ADC** for the conference, churches, and departments.

Work and blessings are better when shared, as the inspired word tells us:

"God might have committed the message of the gospel, and all the work of loving ministry, to the heavenly angels. He might have employed other means for accomplishing His purpose. But in His infinite love **He chose to make us co-workers** with Himself, with Christ and the angels, that we might share the blessing, the joy, the spiritual uplifting, which results from this unselfish ministry." (Ellen White, *Steps to Christ*)

Check your inbox next week (hopefully not in the spam folder) for a message worthy of being shared with others, as the angel said:

"Share to the people all the words of this life." (Acts 5:20)

Serving God and serving you,

Christian Salcianu, Pastor, Director Audrey Wolfram, Office Administrator Diane Lewis, Irish Mission Volunteer



Adventist Discovery Centre (UK and Ireland)

info@adventistdiscoverycentre.org www.adventistdiscoverycentre.org www.freebible.uk | www.freebible.ie +44 (0) 1923 672606 | +353 (0) 85 223 4482 Stanborough Park, Watford, Herts, WD25 9JU 47a Ranelagh Road, Dublin, DO6 NX99